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City of Key West  

525 Angela Street 

Key West, FL 33040 

 

 

RE: Project No. ST 0901 – Gravity Injection Wells Phase IV 

Request for contract time extension  

 

 

Dear Mr. Gewin, 

 

Pursuant to our recent conversation, CEB Construction Inc. respectfully requests a contract time extension 

of twenty-six (26) calendar days (June 30
th
, 2010).  The request is being made due to delays created by 

unforeseen conditions, permitting, inclement weather, and City’s requests for schedule variations as listed 

below.  Other situations causing delays such as concrete plant closures/delays, structure/casting delivery 

delays, structure errors, and minor field changes were not included in the list below but have nonetheless 

contributed to the overall delays in the project completion.   

 

• 11/16/09 - 12/14/09 FKAA and FDEP water relocation permit not ready 

• 01/05/10 - 01/08/10 Florida St. & Virginia St. well collapse  

• 01/13/10 - 01/13/10 Sewer lateral relocation for S-08  

• 03/01/10 - 03/03/10 Additional water main relocations on Florida St. & Virginia St. 

• 04/22/10 - 04/23/10  No work on Frances St. per City’s request due to Bottle Inn Wedding 

• 05/05/10 - 05/06/10  No de-watering 

• 04/28/10 - 05/13/10 Eaton St. closed for other project, not permitted to work on Southard St. 

• 3 days for additional work related work related to Frances St. and Southard St. ADA plan revisions 

• 30 days asphalt curing from installation on Frances St. and Southard St. thermoplastic paint application 

• 3 days Inclement weather 11/25/09, 2/22/10, 3/17/10   

 

As discussed in our progress meeting today, CEB Construction Inc. is committed to substantial completion 

for all sites by the original contract date barring any unforeseen circumstances during the completion of 

Frances St. and Southard St. currently underway. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions or should require any supporting documentation for the above-

referenced delays. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Art Senti 

Project Manager 

CEB Construction Inc. 


